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W. Mill Street Reconstruction 
 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that the reconstruction of W. Mill Street, from 

N. Peach Avenue to N. Live Oak Avenue, will begin on Tuesday, January 2, 2018.  

            Motorists should anticipate minor delays and some temporary re-routing during the project, which is 

scheduled to last through April of 2018.  Construction will be underway Monday thru Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m.   The project is expected to be completed within the indicated timeframe, weather and other factors 

permitting.  

            The Public Works Department has contracted with D & D Construction for this project which is part of the 

Streets and Drainage Division’s annual street maintenance program, funded by the City’s General Fund.    

            For additional information, contact Street and Drainage Manager John Cox, at (830) 221-4030. 
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